From: susan k|

To: -- City Clerk

Cc: Christina Paul

Subject: Public Comment for GPAC July 18
Date: Wednesday, July 17, 2024 5:48:10 AM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Dear GPAC Committee members,

Your committee process is not transparent nor inclusive of members of the public, and I feel
very concerned about this.

The current agenda has no information about how to make or submit a comment. There is no
way to view your public meeting, is there? Will this meeting be recorded? How can I view the
recording of this public meeting?

Is Christina Paul the General Plan Administrator or is she not in the US any longer? Who
prepared your meeting agenda for July 18,?

How can those of us who want to participate do so if we do not physically attend the meeting,
a public meeting, on July 18?

I appreciate GPAC member Bill Rinehart reconvening the work group for Natural
Environment, including open and green spaces, which needed much more in depth work. But
that framework and area, one of your two main pillars of Environment and Equity, still needs a
lot of work.

I guess the GP Update could just move forward and contain inaccurate and incomplete
information, but that does not seem beneficial for the city and community. And when
community members want to view your public meeting live or by video after the meeting, how
are we able to do that?

Susan Kirks





